
Dear Sir or Madam,  
Greetings!  I am writing to you today to ask for you to be part of the effort to repeal Measure 110.   Any 
of us who have been downtown Portland and other urban centers have been able to witness what a 
disaster this Measure has been. 
 
Decriminalizing drugs has only served to greatly increase drug use and we can all see a big increase in 
the amount of homeless people on our streets.  Many businesses in Portland and other urban centers 
have had to close their businesses because Portland is no longer a city that most folks want to visit and 
fewer tourists want to go there.  I have lived in Oregon since 1996 and have never seen Portland in 
worse shape than it is now. 
 
We need to allocate funding instead to police officers to help make our cities safe again and to establish 
laws that make drug use and the sale of drugs illegal.  This is just common sense.  Please listen to the 
citizens of Oregon who want to see Oregon thriving again.   
 
Thank you for your time and work on behalf  of Oregon. 
Sincerely, 
Marcy Rieg 
 


